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I taught for 34 years, 14 of them for Portland Public Schools. I am grateful to be a 

member of PERS now during my retirement and care about my investments. I am 

especially concerned about my investments supporting businesses that effect climate 

change (or other nefarious businesses). All my additional investments are in socially 

responsible financial institutions. I and the public deserve current, complete 

information on PERS investments along with their climate assessments. Let's 

educate each other and do the right thing. Please support HB4115. 


